
First, thank you to our previous board for all of their 
work in pushing our neighborhood’s goals forward. Their 
time and effort is very much noticed and appreciated: 
from the community survey, to the fencing project, to continuing all of 
the events that make Cherry Knolls a great place to live! 

Your new board is eager to take the reins and continue the 
tradition. Board members shared with one another why we all stepped 
forward to serve this year and the common denominator is that we 
love where we live and want to continue to make it a great place to 
call home! We’ve fi lled all of the volunteer positions to align with our 
personal strengths and your board members are determined to serve 
you at a high level.  

I have called Cherry Knolls home since my parents moved here in 1976. I loved 
being raised here and experiencing it until I left for college at CU Boulder.  In 2005, 
my wife Jennifer and I decided to make CK our home. I couldn’t imagine raising our 
children anywhere else! Ten years later, we are now the proud parents of fi ve kids. This 
community has meant the world to me, and that is why I have been a dedicated advocate 
for all Cherry Knolls has to offer. I love celebrating and promoting the greatness of our 
community, and I am fortunate to have the opportunity to do it every day through my 
work as a Realtor. It is rewarding to share with potential buyers how Cherry Knolls is 
not your typical neighborhood. I watch their eyes light up when they learn about all our 
community has to offer and then decide to move it the top of their home buying list. 

Several years ago, the Long Range Planning Committee worked with our community 
to establish the long-term improvement plan. It has been inspiring to watch and be 
involved in the tremendous strides Cherry Knolls has made in improving the appearance 
of our neighborhood, namely Cherry Field, the beautiful Elizabeth Street entrance, and 
the full perimeter fence. I look forward to the coming years as we fi nish the landscaping 
associated with the fence in place, and improve the rest of the entrances to our 
community.   

We will need the community’s fi nancial support—via our regular dues—to not only 
maintain what has already been done, but to continue to improve the community, and 
make headway on the next phases of the long range plan.  Please help us to make this 
coming year one of the best when the time comes in early 2016 for annual dues to be 
paid.    

We live in a wonderful community, and I am excited for our future together. I am 
honored to serve as your president, and will be steadfast in ensuring our HOA is run with 
integrity, drive and a commitment to excellence. 

Yours Truly,
Conrad Steller CKIA President

Phone: (303) 238-4257  E-mail: Conrad@stellerrealestate.com

Cherry Knolls News
A Publication of the Cherry Knolls Improvement Association

“Striving for Excellence” ~ www.cherryknolls.org

PRESIDENT’S CORNER
Conrad Steller

The BULLETIN BOARD

CKIA Photographers

Do you have some special photos 
of our neighborhood that deserve 
to be seen by a wider audience?

  We are looking for a few good 
neighborhood photos to post on 

the CKIA website, 
www.cherryknolls.org.  

Please submit photos to 
Peggy Hanson at

 egghanson@comcast.net  for 
evaluation by the website 

committee.

January 2016Circulation: 720

Kindergarten Info Night
Tuesday, January 26th @ 6:30pm

Late Start Days
January 27 & February 24

Winter Break
Students return January 5

January 27 & February 24

  CK Board Meeting
Tuesday January 12th

7 - 9pm at Sandburg Elementary

  CK Board Meeting

Kindergarten Registration
February 1 & 2, 9am-4pm

CKIA Photographers

Do you have some special photos 
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CHERRY KNOLLS BEAUTIFUL

Cherry Knolls Improvement Association (CKIA)

President  ........................................................................ Conrad Steller
Vice President  .............................................................. Peggy Hanson
Treasurer  ....................................................................... Ryan Crawford
Secretary/Architectural Committee .......................... A.J. Bryant
Holiday Events .................................................................... Carol Kleeb
Covenants  ............................................................................Steve Linger
Maintenance  .............................................................Keith Woodward
Newsletter  .................................................................  Rod Macdonald

Committees
Communications  .............................................  Sandy Wischmeyer
New Resident Greeter .........................................  Rod Macdonald
Website  ...................................................................... Bryan Wainscott
Database Manager & Parent Co-op  ..................... Anna Childs

Regular Board Meetings:
The second Tuesday of October through May.

Meetings at Carl Sandburg Elementary from 7-9p.m.  

CONTRIBUTE TO THE NEWS
The Cherry Knolls News is published 
bi-monthly by the CKIA, a nonprofit 
homeowners’ association. Articles and 
photos are welcome; submission does not 

guarantee publication. 
The deadline for articles and advertising is the 15th of 
the month for the next month’s issue, except the Jan. issue 
which is Dec. 4th. 
All articles, letters and ads must be approved by the editor 
for publication and as space permits. To submit an article, 
call a board member or email the editor, Rod Macdonald,  
at rpmacdonald3552@hotmail.com. 
All “Letters to the Editor” must be signed and include a 
daytime phone number in case there are any questions. Letters 
may be printed without the author’s name if requested. 

Advertising:
To place an ad, call Colorado Lasertype at 303-979-7499 

or e-mail getinfo@ColoradoLasertype.com.
Please visit www.ColoradoLasertype.com for more 

information.
Appearance of an advertisement in this publication does 

not constitute a recommendation or endorsement by the 
publisher or the association of the goods or services offered 
therein. The opinions expressed in this newsletter are those 
of the individual authors and not of the Board of Directors of 
your association or the publisher. Neither the Board, publisher 
nor the authors intend to provide any professional service or 
opinion through this publication.  

Season’s Greetings from our friends and neighbors in Cherry Knolls 

Cherry Knolls Improvement Association (CKIA)

Season’s Greetings from our friends and neighbors in Cherry Knolls 
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Cherry Knolls Improvement Association 
(CKIA)

www.cherryknolls.org

President .............................................................. Fred Thomas
Vice President ................................................... Patrick Singer
Treasurer ...........................................................Peggy Hanson
Secretary ...................................................Richard Markovich
Covenants/ Architectural Control ...............Chris Skudlarczyk
Maintenance/ Perimeter ................................Keith Woodward
Covenants/ Architectural Control .................... Jerry Summers
C.E.N.C.O.N .........................................................Allen Black
Newsletter .......................................................Rod Macdonald

Committees
Parent Co-op Liaison ............................................... Alli Jones
Directory ................................................... Sandy Wischmeyer
New Resident Host ........................................Melanie Ranallo
Website ...........................................................Bryan Wainscott
Database Manager ................................................ Anna Childs
Neighborhood Watch ........................................................TBA

General Membership Meetings: 
The second Tuesdays of May and November.

Regular Board Meetings:
The second Tuesdays of October through May.

Meetings are normally at Carl Sandburg Elementary School, 
7-9 pm. Everyone is welcome!

 The Cherry Knolls News is published bi-monthly by the CKIA,  
a nonprofit homeowners’ association. Articles and photos are  
welcome; submission does not guarantee publication. The dead-
line for articles and advertising is the 15th of the month for the next 
month’s issue, except the Jan. issue which is Dec. 6th. All articles, 
letters and ads must be approved by the editor for publication 
and as space permits. To submit an article, call a board member 
or email rpmacdonald3552@hotmail.com. All “Letters to the 
Editor” must be signed and include a daytime phone number in case 
there are any questions. Letters may be printed without the author’s 
name if requested. 

Advertising:
To place an ad, call Colorado Lasertype at 303-979-7499  

or e-mail getinfo@ColoradoLasertype.com.
Please visit www.ColoradoLasertype.com for more information.

Appearance of an advertisement in this publication does not  
constitute a recommendation or endorsement by the publisher or the 
association of the goods or services offered therein. The opinions 
expressed in this newsletter are those of the individual authors and 
not of the Board of Directors of your association or the publisher. 
Neither the Board, publisher nor the authors intend to provide any 
professional service or opinion through this publication. 
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



 









Although summer seems a long way off, there are a few reasons to give 
thought to a Cherry Knolls Pool Membership now! 

#1:  Each current member that refers a NEW member* will receive a 
$50 rebate off of their membership fees.  And for any NEW member* a 25% 
discount will be applied to their membership dues.  Please remember that 
you do not need to be a Cherry Knolls resident to be a member of the pool!  
(*NEW Members must join before March 15 and they can never have had a 
CKS membership, discount only applies to the 2016 season) 

#2:  Pool activities start in the spring - You do not want to miss out!  
Please remember that in order to try for a spot on the swim team families will 
need to have their memberships in place by the time swim team sign up (mid 
March - early April).  

We will be hosting a FREE day, open to the public to “Sneak-a-Peek” at 
our pool and to learn more about what we have to offer.  This event in late 
May;  stay tuned for details.  If you have a Charter Membership that you no 
longer use and are looking to sell it, please contact us. There are several 
families looking to purchase a Charter Membership.  Due to member re-
quests, we are also looking to increase our hours of operation and are working 
to re-introduce the snack bar.  If helping with the snack bar is something that 
is of interest to you, please contact the pool board. We need your support to 
make this happen.

Have a happy, healthy and safe winter.  We look forward to seeing 
everyone at the pool next summer!  Membership questions should be 
directed to Sara Cuthbert or Emily Robbins at cherryknollspool@gmail.com

CHERRY KNOLLS POOL



Page 4 January 2016 • Cherry Knolls News • www.CherryKnolls.orgPage 4 www.CherryKnolls.org / Cherry Knolls News / January 2016 

6600 S. Quebec St., Centennial, CO 80111
(1 block north of Arapahoe Rd)

303-221-1419

FREE APPETIZER
(with the purchase of 2 entrées)

One per table, cannot be combined. Exp 1-30-16

FREE DESSERT
(with the purchase of 2 entrées)

One per table, cannot be combined. Exp 1-30-16

AUTHENTIC

ITALIAN
FOOD
DINE IN OR CARRY OUT

Now Accepting
CATERING ORDERSCATERING ORDERS

   GRAND OPENING!
An experience so authentic, our chefs are from Sicily!

OPEN HOURS:
Mon. – Thur.: 11:00 a.m. – 9:00 p.m.
 Fri. & Sat.: 11:00 a.m. – 10:00 p.m.
Sunday: 4:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m.

HAPPy HOUR: 
Mon. – Fri. from 4:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m.

NEW WEBSITE!
TasteOfSicilyInCo.com
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Featuring the Egan family (Pete and Kathy, Tim, Janie, and Annie) 

BUILDING COMMUNITY
Rod Macdonald, Editor
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We want you to “talk trash” about Pro Disposal Inc. 
Pro Disposal was selected to be the preferred provider  

for the Highlands 460 community. 
A new percentage program has been established to save you money. All you have to do is start collection 
service with Pro Disposal and you and your neighbors will receive the savings. The greater percentage we 

achieve your monthly rate will decrease as shown below. We currently service 26% of the community. 
 

25% to 29% $21.25 Trash   $24.00 Trash and Recycling 

30% to 39% $20.25 Trash  $23.00 Trash and Recycling 

40% to 49% $19.25 Trash  $22.00 Trash and Recycling 

50% to 59% $18.25 Trash  $21.00 Trash and Recycling 

60% and up $17.25 Trash $20.00 Trash and Recycling 

 

 

We want you to “talk trash” about Pro Disposal Inc. 

A new percentage program has been established to save you money. All you have to do is start collection 
service with Pro Disposal and you and your neighbors will receive the savings. The greater percentage we 
achieve your monthly rate will decrease as shown below. 
We currently service 63% of the community.

60% to 69% $19.50 Trash $22.50 Trash & Recycling

70% to 79% $19.25 Trash $22.00 Trash & Recycling

80% to 100% $18.25 Trash $21.00 Trash & Recycling

Pro Disposal was selected to be 
the preferred provider for the 

Cherry Knolls community.
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Pro Disposal was selected to be the preferred provider  

for the Highlands 460 community. 
A new percentage program has been established to save you money. All you have to do is start collection 
service with Pro Disposal and you and your neighbors will receive the savings. The greater percentage we 

achieve your monthly rate will decrease as shown below. We currently service 26% of the community. 
 

25% to 29% $21.25 Trash   $24.00 Trash and Recycling 

30% to 39% $20.25 Trash  $23.00 Trash and Recycling 

40% to 49% $19.25 Trash  $22.00 Trash and Recycling 

50% to 59% $18.25 Trash  $21.00 Trash and Recycling 

60% and up $17.25 Trash $20.00 Trash and Recycling 

 

 

Pete and Kathy Egan fi rst started working with Guide Dogs for the Blind (GDB) twenty years 
ago and found it so rewarding that they wanted their children to experience the benefi ts of serving 
this organization.

Guide Dogs for the Blind is a national organization headquartered in San Rafael, CA.  Labrador 
and Golden Retrievers are best suited for GDB training. The dogs must have a gentle disposition yet 
be strong willed enough to disobey a command, if necessary, to ensure the safety of its owner.

Kathy and her two daughters, Janie and Annie, share the responsibility of training a dog with 
the help of a nearby neighbor and friend, Jill Kates and her daughter Anna.  These two families in 
our neighborhood are currently working together to prepare Nicolet and Romeo for their eventual 
return to the GDB campus.   These dogs are with the families 24/7, for an average of fi fteen months. 

An unexpected great outcome of supporting this organization is the benefi ts that it has 
brought to Sandburg Elementary School.   The dogs are brought Sandburg as part of the 
socialization process.  Faculty and students alike share and build in the positive energy of having 
these guide dogs in training on their campus. 

“Puppy Tales” are community outreach events that take place in public libraries.  Children 
can go to libraries such as Castlewood, Koelbel, Southglenn, Arapahoe, and Smoky Hill and read a 
book to a guide dog as part of the socialization process. 

Pete and Kathy see this volunteerism as a win/win situation.  They are teaching their children the importance of having a level of 
responsibility for the training of a guide dog, knowing that somewhere down the road the lessons learned by a guide dog will improve the 
life of the guide dog’s new owner.
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303-979-7499
getinfo@ColoradoLasertype.com • www.ColoradoLasertype.com 

ATTENTION
Small or Large Business Owners!

L asertype
C olorado
Your neighborhood 
newsletter publisher

Reach 37 neighborhoods,
 – 26,840 Homes – 

A business card-sized ad costs as low as 4.3¢ per home or an insert for 9.3¢ per home!
A 3-line classified ad can cost as low as 1.2¢ per home!

Cost Effective Advertising! 
Looking for an Inexpensive way to Advertise your business?
Place an ad in our Local Neighborhood Newsletters and work close to home!

Meet Your New CKIA Board
The wonderful improvements that happen around the Cherry Knolls neighborhood 

don’t happen by “magic”.  There are many hard working people giving a great deal of time 
and effort to make this a great place to live.  Your 2016 Cherry Knolls Board was elected in 
November and they offi cially have started to work for you.   

From L to R: Steve Linger, Carol Kleeb, Conrad Steller, Sandy Wischmeyer,
 AJ Bryant, Anna Childs, Keith Woodward (bottom/front), Rod Mcdonald, 

Peggy Hanson, & Ryan Crawford

Parent Co-op
Cherry Knolls Parent 
Co-op is a great 
way to get to know 
other neighbors and 

exchange childcare. If you would like 
to be a part of the co-op or have 
questions please contact Alli Jones 
at allijones9@gmail.com.

NEW NEIGHBORS
If you are new to the 
neighborhood and have not 
been contacted, please let 

us know.  We would like to greet you 
and share with you the many benefi ts 
of living in Cherry Knolls.  
Contact 
    Melanie Ranallo:
       mjr75@comcast.net 
    Rod Macdonald: 
      rpmacdonald3552@hotmail.com
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Ryan Crawford:  
Treasurer 

Ryan is a relative new comer to Cherry 
Knolls but not to Colorado.  He moved from 
Ohio to Colorado in 1986 but has only lived in 
Cherry Knolls for a year and a half.  Ryan’s career 
is in the Information Technology and Accounting 
fi eld, which gives him great qualifi cations to take on CKIA’s 
fi nancial job.  We are pleased that Ryan is willing to give time and 
knowledge to one of the neighborhoods toughest jobs.

A.J. Bryant: Secretary & Architectural Review 
A.J. is originally from Florida but moved to Colorado in 

1983.  He has lived in Cherry Knolls for 13 years. His wife, Robin, 
grew up in Cherry Knolls and now she and A.J are raising their 
four children here.  A.J. works for the State of Colorado helping 
charities with their legal status.  He enjoys organizing and looks 
forward to trying to put the Cherry Knolls historical records in 
order as well as keeping track of current activities and projects. 

Anna Childs: Date Base & Parent Co-Op Liaison 
Anna originally hails from Nova Scotia, Canada.  She moved 

to Colorado in 1998 and to Cherry Knolls in 2000.  She and her 
husband, Bill, have one 5-year-old son.  Anna is also a Financial 
Analyst, which makes her detail oriented and a perfect match for 
her CKIA job of keeping our database.  Contact her if you have 
changing information. Help us keep the database up to date.   

Carol Kleeb: Holiday Events 
Carol is a 30 year resident of Cherry Knolls.  She moved to 

Colorado in 1972 from St. Louis. She has raised two girls here.  
In her daily life she works in sales in the food industry .  Carol 
previously served Cherry Knolls as our Neighborhood Greeter for 
several years. She will work with the 4th of July committee, Easter 
Egg Hunt committee, and other special events

Steve Linger: Covenants 
Steve is a 40 year resident of Cherry Knolls.  He and his 

wife Nancy have raised 3 girls here.  Steve spent 25 years in the 
Automotive Industry and is an avid collector of die cast cars.   His 
concern for this neighborhood led him to the board.  He and his 
family love living here and he has volunteered to try and keep 
the neighborhood beautiful and a great place to be.  His job 
is a diffi cult one but he is very positive, and he will be great at 
supporting guidelines for our neighborhood.  

Conrad Steller: President
Conrad has lived in Cherry Knolls for most of his life. He 

grew up in the neighborhood after his parents moved here in 
1976. Conrad then returned with his wife Jennifer in 2005 to 
raise their family here. Conrad and his wife are primary owners of 
The Steller Group of Keller Williams Realty, which sponsors many 
neighborhood activities. Conrad has served on the CKIA Board in 
past years, and has been a member of the Long Range Planning 
Committee and other neighborhood committees. He brings a 
wealth of knowledge and commitment to the community.

Rod Macdonald:  Newsletter Editor & Greeter 
You have met Rod before in this newsletter.  He is originally 

from Paraguay and moved to Colorado in 1993 and to Cherry 
Knolls 2008.  He and his wife, Juli, have 3 adult children and mul-
tiple grandchildren.  He has served on the CKIA board for a prior 
term.  Jobs for his current CKIA role include editing this newslet-
ter, and organizing one of our most popular events, Dumpster 
Day.  Rod writes an article in the newsletter,  ‘Building Community’ 
celebrating the interesting and colorful lives in our neighborhood.  

Peggy Hanson:  Vice President
Peggy has lived in Cherry Knolls for 3 years.  She came to the 

neighborhood from Suburban Chicago and almost immediately 
began to work for the neighborhood.  Peggy and her husband 
Greg have three teenage sons.  Peggy, who has a professional 
accounting background, as well as a wealth of experience in other 
endeavors has been the CKIA Treasurer for the past year.  She 
has also served on the Directory Committee and worked with 
the Garden Club. Peggy’s commitment and enthusiasm for the 
community is admirable.

Board Members

Keith Woodward:  Maintenance 
Keith moved to Colorado in 2002 from 

Rockford, IL.  He and his family have lived in 
Cherry Knolls for 8 years.  He and his wife, 
Heather, have three children.  Keith is a stay at 
home dad with a background in banking and 
fi nance.  He has been on the CKIA board for 
5  years and involved with all aspects of our 
perimeter.  He works hard to keep our borders 
looking great.  Fences, mowing, park watering, 
rocks and Christmas lights all fall under Keith’s 
job description.  He is busy.   
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Free Online Service Provider Directory
Find a professional to suit your needs while supporting local businesses!

•	 Automotive
•	 Carpet	&	Upholstery
•	 Computer	Services

•	 Financial	Services
•	 Health	Care
•	 Home	Improvement

•	 House	Cleaning
•	 Insurance
•	 Landscaping
•	 Music

•	 Painting	
•	 Pet	Services
•	 Product	Sales

Visit our website for advertising information, ad rates, a map of the HOA 
newsletters we publish and details about our graphic design services.

www.ColoradoLasertype.comL asertype
C olorado

•	 Plumbing
•	 Realtors
•	 Recreation

Call us to ask how to get added 
to	one	of	the	categories	above!

303-979-7499
getinfo@ColoradoLasertype.com

Sandy Wischmeyer: Communications  
Sandy is a 37 resident of Cherry Knolls.  She moved to 

Colorado from Chicago in 1964 and has raised 3 boys here with 
her husband Jerry.  Sandy’s background includes event planning, 
graphic design and group coordination.  She has served on the 
board several times over the years and has edited the newsletter 
and directory for many years.  She believes that communication 
makes any group stronger and more interesting and hopes that 
she can help Cherry Knolls stay the very best place to live . 
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• Locally Owned/Operated • Insurance Claim Specialists • 
• ROOFING • WINDOWS • SIDING • HARDIE BOARD • GUTTERS • GARAGE DOORS •  

NexGen HOME IMPROVEMENT IN-HOUSE FINANCING 

$0 Down!                                                                                                                                  
$0 Origination and Closing Fees!                                                                                          
0% APR for 24 Months!                                                                                                   
Low Monthly Payments!                                                                                                        
Easy Qualification!                                       

 NexGen OTHERS 

100% In-House Financing? Yes Maybe 

0% APR for Two Years? Yes NO 

Variable Rate after Intro  Period?  12% APR 24% APR 

Loan Duration? 84 Months 60 Months 

Pre-Payment Penalty? None Maybe 

Asset Based Lending? Yes No 

Affect Credit Score? No Yes 

Instant Pre-Qualification? Yes Maybe 

Average 80% ROI Immediately! 

Lower Utility Bills Up To 8% Annually! 

Improve Curb Appeal! 

Reduce Outside Noise! 

Peace Of Mind!                         

Step 1                                                       

 CALL US!                   
 Schedule Appointment                       
 Pre-Qualification 

   Step 2                      

   FREE ESTIMATE! 
   In-Home Consultation  
     

   Step 3                      

   LOAN APPROVAL! 
   Finalize Loan Terms        
   Schedule Closing     

   Step 4                    

   RELAX!                    

   While NexGen   
   Upgrades Your Home! 
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COLORADO PET SITTERS   303-437-6346 
Certified, Bonded & Insured      copetsit.com

Help needed cleaning model homes. 
Early on Friday or Saturday mornings. Call 
Lynette 303-549-5140.

Improv Theater Classes for Kids! After-
school enrichment program for ALL 3rd-
8th graders. Newton: 1/26-3/15 (Tues.). 
Sandburg: 1/28-3/17 (Thur.). Contact Lucy: 
303-808-9700. www.improv-maven.com.  
Connect, Create, Collaborate

Carpentry - all phases. Over 30 yrs exp. 
Provides home improvement & repairs w/ 
unmatched quality & affordable rates. Call 
303-589-8996 for a free estimate.

House & Carpet Cleaning Services: 3/292-0115

OB PAINTING. Interior/Exterior. Gutters/
Roofing/Windows. No subs. 303-986-8198

TILE SETTER. No job too small. Over 30 yrs 
exper. Accept Visa/MC. John 720-271-8045

Highlands Pride Painting- 303-738-9203

Haul it 4 less. Junk/Debris Removal 4 less. 
We take all furniture, junk & yard debris & 
Hot Tubs. Cheap appliance removal. Not 
much more than a roll off-we do labor.  Peter 
303-249-1980. www.haulit4less.com.

Fall air duct cleaning & chimney cleaning. 
Chimney repairs 10% off 7/299-7782.

Drywall - Basement finishes - Remodeling. 
Years of exp. w/ refs. Gary 303-829-6363

Small Paint Jobs Only 303-738-9203

QUEEN PILLOWTOP MATT/BOX SET. 
Brand new in plastic. Retails $529, asking 
$265. Also, NEW KING SIZE pillowtop set. 
Retails $699, asking $385. 303-742-4860. 

PIANO LESSONS: Suzuki & Traditional 
Methods, Ages 3-Adults, Beginners-Adv., 
High Professional Standards & Fun, B.M., 
M.M., MTNA, CSMTA, SSMTA, CSA, SAA. 
Ann at 303-798-7351.

Tom’s Top Notch Painting: Interior/Exterior, 
Drywall Repairs. Tom Martino approved. 
303-523-2941.

Mike the Plumber - Your reliable neighbor-
hood plumber for  14 yrs. Competitive rates.  
Free estimate. 720-422-8139

ELECTRICIAN – Owner Operated/Lic/Ins.   
Interior/Exterior Lighting, Troubleshooting, 
Bathroom/Kitchen/Basement Solutions, etc.
Member BBB. Noble Place Electric 720-283-
2922 or contact@noble-electric.com.

Columbine Tree - Trimming & Removal. 
Stump grinding. 45 yrs exp. 303-979-5330. 

CLASSIFIedS:	The	perfect	way	to	advertise	your	small	or	large	business!	
Ads	are	inexpensive	and	reach	many	homes!	Call	or	email	us	today!

Classified ads are $3.00/line for 2015. Contact Colorado Lasertype at 303-979-7499 or	 getinfo@ColoradoLasertype.com to place an ad.  
To view our display ad prices, visit our website at www.ColoradoLasertype.com. The deadline for placing a classified or display ad is the  
15th of the month for the next month’s issue (i.e., 15th of Sept. for Oct. issue), except the January issue, which has a deadline of December 4th.

Employ-A-Youth
To add your teen’s name, please email Colorado Lasertype at 
getinfo@coloradolasertype.com and leave the following informa-
tion: the neighborhood you live in, your age, phone number and the 
categories you would like included. Categories: (B) Baby-sitting, (*) 
Red Cross Certified for CPR, (L) Lawn Care, (R) Leaf Raking, (S) 
Snow Removal, (P) Pet & House sitting, (O) Odd Jobs. No recommen-

dation or endorsement of any of the names on this list is implied or stated by the 

homeowners association board or Colorado Lasertype.

 Anna B.   13 B*/P  303-289-4303
 Paige F. 12 B*/P 303-809-7156
 Maggie F. 14 B*/P 303-809-7156
 Adam H. 13 L/R/S/O 720-335-6574
 Murielle H. 13 B*/R/P 720-320-2811
 Amberly K. 12 B*/P 720-298-0446 
 Josie R. 13 B/P/O 303-667-8577 
 Bella S. 13  B*/P 303-770-6143 
 Ehrich S. 17 R/S/P/O 720-256-4652

To add your teen’s name, please email Colorado 
Lasertype at getinfo@coloradolasertype.com 
and leave the following information: the neighbor-
hood you live in, your age, phone number and the 
categories you would like included.  Categories: (B) 
Baby-sitting, (*) Red Cross Certified for CPR, (L) 
Lawn Care, (R) Leaf Raking, (S) Snow Removal, (P)
Pet & House sitting, (O) Odd jobs.  No recommen-
dation or endorsement of any of the names on this list is 
implied or stated by the homeowners association board 
or Colorado Lasertype.

Anna B.	    13	 B*/P	 303-289-4303
Paige F.	    12	 B*/P	 303-809-7156
Maggie F.	    14	 B*/P	 303-809-7156
Adam H.	    13	 L/R/S/O	 720-335-6574
Murielle H.  13	 B*/R/P	 720-320-2811
Amberly K.  12        B*/P        720-298-0446
Josie R.        13        B/P/O     303-667-8577
Bella S.        13        B*/P        303-770-6143
Ehrich S.      17        R/S/P/O  720-256-4652
Paige D.       13        B*/P       303-979-7499

EMPLOY-A-YOUTH

Kindergarten Registration
Carl Sandburg Elementary

Parents must come to Sandburg to register their child. 
Registration is Monday, February 1st from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. & 
6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. or Tuesday, February 2nd from  9:00 a.m. to 

4:00 p.m.   
Bring the following items to registration:  

1. Proof of address (copy of a lease, deed, or Xcel Energy bill) 
2. Child’s birth certificate OR passport  
3. Immunization records 

Begin the process now by filling out the registration forms with the district 
online (www.littletonpublicschools.net).  Questions? Call: 303-347-4360

Please be courteous to your neighbors and keep your sidewalks shovelled

In remembrance of 
Claire Davis
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